April 1%, 2024

CeRTNA Board of Directors
701 Ocean St. #230
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

To CeRTNA Board of Directors:

Per protocol, I’'m submitting my 90-day intent of resignation for your consideration. It has been an
honor working for the CeRTNA organization for the past 9+ years. My final day of employment will be
June 30™, 2024.

I have enjoyed the challenging work over the years and the relationships that | have formed during
that timeframe. Like so many others, | also look forward to what lies ahead of me in retirement.

I’d like to thank the Board members for giving me the opportunity to serve as your Technical Director
and wish each of you and all of the CeRTNA customers the very best as the CeRTNA organization
continues to thrive!

Sincerely,

Kr

Brett Zamora



